Vineet Dubey, Esq.
Dubey@CD-Lawyers.com

September 13, 2022

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL

Orly Corporation

¢/o David Faham

15 W. 34th St., Floor 7
New York, NY 10001

Office of the Attorney General
Attn: Proposition 65 Coordinator

PO Box 70550
Oakland, CA 94612

Re: AG # 2022-01220: Withdrawal of Notice of Violation

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves to withdraw the June 13, 2022, 60 day notice referenced above that was sent to Orly
Corporation and Ross Stores, Inc.

Sincgely,

Vineet Dubey

445 S, Figueroa 5t. Suite 2520 Los Angeles, CA 90071
(213) 593-9095  (213) 785-2899 — Facsimile
www.CD-Lawyers.com




